COMMANDING GENERAL
TASK FORCE EAGLE
APO AE 09789

January 16, 1996

Dear Danny,

Thank you for the note and T-shirt. | understand that the mural is in Zagreb and
will be coming to the soldiers of Task Force Eagle. We appreciate the thought and will
display the mural upon arrival.

We appreciate your concern and interest for the peace enforcement mission and
your desire for world peace. Thanks again for your note and God Bless.

IRON SOLDIERS!

WILLIAM L. NASH
Major General, USA
Commanding



